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BIOGRAPHICAL SUMMARY  
 
Misty McCloskey has over 15 years of Human Resources experience in 
Recruiting, Benefits and Generalist roles in both Corporate and 
Academic environments. 
 
Before joining Jefferson in June 2016, she was an HR Business Partner 
at Drexel University where she supported a mix of Administrative 
offices and Colleges/Schools within the University.  Focusing on 
employee relations, she provided high level customer service to her 
clients and offered coaching to employees and managers through a 
variety of situations. Misty supported several departments through 
reorganizations and helped to create a formal HR process for 
departmental reorganizations.    
 
Prior to working at Drexel University, Misty was a Senior HR Manager 
at Aramark in the Higher Ed line of business. In this role, Misty also 
focused on employee relations and coaching. While at Aramark, the 
Higher Ed HR Department moved to a service center model and she 
handled employee relations cases from numerous locations across the 
United States.  
 
Misty believes in building strong working relationships with employees 
at all levels of an organization in order to truly partner with her clients.   
Understanding the needs, mission and values of the business are 
essential in providing HR services and she strives to consider all of 
these elements when making decisions. 
 
In her spare time Misty is usually planning her next trip. Her goal is 
visit two new places each year, one in the U.S. and one outside of the 
U.S.    
 
CONTACT 
P: 215.503.7313 
E: Misty.McCloskey@jefferson.edu  

 
 

 
Over 15 years of 

experience in human 
resource management. 
Specialty areas include 
employee relations and 

coaching. 
 

Education 
• Business 

Administration, HR 
Management   
Drexel University 
Philadelphia, PA 
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